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 PRAYER IS PRIMARY 
REQUESTS FROM OUR ALLIANCE FAMILY 

 
 
 

  

ON GOING PRAYER CONCERNS 

Jeremy & Julie Bunker—Hong Kong —GCF 

International Workers 

Persecuted churches around the world 
The SHACK Phase 2 
Our youth group & other community youth groups 
Your witness for Christ:-building relationships, opportunities to share  

Next Week’s worship leader—John Tate 

Guest wifi password:  beourguest 

 

PRAYER & PRAISE CHAIN 
or INFORMATION HIGHWAY 

Call or e-mail Irene Tate (568-
2729 [7 rings to voice mail]) or 
(office@greybullcma.org) 

 

MEALS TO HOME    

Call  Sue Dellos (307-401-
2797) to request a few meals 
for  someone in need after 
sickness, hospitalization or a 
death. 

We support The SHACK, Executive Dir. David Bottom & Program Dir. Jenn Patrick 

Call them at 765-2190 for schedules & ways you can pray & be involved. 

    Treasury Report 

             General Fund Goal per month for 2018                 $    8,705.40 

             General Fund giving for month                                  $    2,663.00 

             Balance           $ - 6,042.40 

             GCF Faith Giving Goal for 2018      $  12,776.00 

 GCF Giving for Oct. as of 10/25/18                            $      375.00        

 GCF Giving for 2018 as of October                           $  14,450.00   

Urgent Prayer Request: 

Central Pacific District  (Posted November 8, 2018)  A fast–moving fire has prompted 
the evacuation of the city of Paradise, California, home to Paradise Alliance Church. At this 
writing, the blaze has destroyed 5,000 acres and is being blown into town at 40 mph. The 
trees behind the church property are already on fire, and the homes of many who attend the 
church are in its path. “We will keep you updated as best we can with this developing situa-
tion,” said Ray Van Gilst, Central Pacific District superintendent. 



The Lord’s Day  Nov. 11, 2018 

We gather together to devote ourselves to Christian instruc-

tion, fellowship, worship and prayer. (Acts 2:42) 

Sunday School   9:15 AM    

Biblical teaching and fellowship with classes for all ages. 
Classes meet downstairs. 

 

Worship Service                 10:30 AM 

 

                      Sermon—”Songs of Thanks–I stand Amazed” 

                  Psalms 92:1-5  

 
Nursery  service is available for children 0-3 years old 

Ages 3-5 will have a class down stairs for the whole service 

Children age 4—grade 2  will be dismissed to Children’s Church before the sermon 

 

  
Small Groups 3 pm, 6 pm, & 6:30 pm 

Youth Group  5:30 pm 

    

This Week         Nov. 11-17, 2018 

Empowered by the Holy Spirit, we go through our week as am-

bassadors for Christ.  (Acts 1:8 & 2 Cor. 5:20) 

Wednesday       Noon                   Bulletin deadline 

(Contact  Irene Tate at office@greybullcma.org or 568-2729 [7 rings to leave a message] ) 

Wednesday       6:30 pm               AWANA/rec center 

Friday                1-4 pm                Chess Club/all ages/church basement 

Saturday            7 pm                   The Shack Movie Night/call office for title
              

 

  Coming Soon!                  

   Nov.       11&25     Small Groups/3 pm, 6 pm & 6:30 pm 

             11          Mexico Shoe Boxes Dedication 

        18          Governing Board Meeting/5:30 pm  

        21            Community Thanksgiving dinner/6-8 pm/Rec Center 

        22          Thanksgiving  

   Dec             1            Christmas Bazaar/rec center 

           2            Advent Starts 

           5&19      MOPS/9-11 am/Basin First Baptist Church 

           8            Holidazzle Sidewalk Lounge 

         16            Christmas Program 

         16           Governing Board Meeting/5:30 pm 

 

 

Sermons are now on the website—Go to www.greybullcma.org then click on worship service. 

Just So You Know….Strategic Giving Opportunities 

             Goal 2018                                             $   9,000.00 

             The A.M.I.G.O. Fund/pastors                   $   1,271.00 

             Dominican Republic/fish farming            $      791.98 

            Vietnam /Widows & Orphans                        $      907.77 

Remember the Shoe Boxes which we send to the Rio Chico Mis-
sion in Mexico.  Please don’t seal boxes and label them as to the gender 

and age box is for. Talk to Debbie B. for more ways to help. Boxes will 
be mailed Monday (11/12).  Donations toward postage are needed. 

This year’s Year-End Offering is an opportunity for the U.S. 
Alliance family to come together and send new workers to parts 
of the world where God has opened new doors for the gospel.  
Many of those places have never had a viable gospel pres-
ence.  But that is all changing - and God is calling and equip-
ping a new generation of Alliance workers to help create gospel 
access where little or no access exists.  We cannot miss the 
opportunity we have this year to send those whom God has 
called and who have prepared to bring the gospel to those with 
no access. The offering will be received thru November. 25th. 

Mexico Shoeboxes will be dedicated this morning!  
See message below if you still are working on your box & boxes will be readied for 

mailing this afternoon 


